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Written Delegations for the January 29, 2024 Council Meeting 

 
 
Please be advised that the following persons do not wish to speak to Council at the 
January 29, 2024 Council meeting and have provided the attached written submissions 
only. 

 

Name 
Report 

Number 
Report Subject 

Laura Di Giulio DS-005-24 

PM and Initial Report: Zoning By-law 
Amendment by 2376439 Ontario Inc. to the 
lands known municipally as 6360 and 6382 
Regional Road 25 (Town File: Z-11/23)  
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6.1 – PUBLIC MEETING – 6360 and 6382 Regional Road 24 Z-11/23 

 
Subject: Website Delegation Request - Laura Di Giulio - 

Hello Town Clerk's Staff, 

Please note the following response to Delegate Request Application has been submitted 
at Wednesday January 10th 2024 7:39 PM with reference number 2024-01-10-168. 

https://forms.milton.ca/Management/Response/View/7fee045f-6bb2-4b29-94b0-
b0f4f0de2c57 

Application Information 

 First Name:  
Laura  

 Last Name  
Di Giulio  

 Email Address:  
 

 Phone number:  
 

 Street Address:  
 

 Town  
Milton  

 Postal Code:  
 

 Are you representing a group?  
No  

 Council Meeting Date  
1/29/2024  

 Please indicate how you intend to participate during the Council Meeting  
Provide written comments only  

https://forms.milton.ca/Management/Response/View/7fee045f-6bb2-4b29-94b0-b0f4f0de2c57
https://forms.milton.ca/Management/Response/View/7fee045f-6bb2-4b29-94b0-b0f4f0de2c57
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 Please describe the issue you intend to present: 
I repeal this decision. I am not in agreement to pricing a low-rise building at the 
end of our street. My vote is against this.  

 Please describe specific actions you want Council to take: 
  
This is not what the owners want, including myself. We are against this building. 
We would prefer single-family residential units to be placed in this area and 
perhaps a playground. 
 

 Please provide your comments in support of or in opposition to the staff 
recommendation:  
We have a small, family-oriented community and a building like this would create 
a lot additional traffic and use of our personal roads and space.  
We have small children and cannot guarantee that this would be an owners-only 
facility, which poses a significant risk and threat to our children and other members 
of the trusted community who reside on Sheaffe and Restivo.  
We are against this decision. 
 

 Do you give your permission to be audio and video recorded on the Town of 
Milton’s live Council meeting stream?  
Yes I give my permission  

 


